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The following is a synopsis of the significant motions made at the Marine Advisory Board meeting of 
September 6, 2012, (minutes attached) that were specifically adopted as recommendations to the City 
Commission: 
 
 
 
Communication to City Commission: 
 
Motion made by Mr. Tapp, seconded by Mr. Guardabassi, to recommend that the consultants involved in the 
design process of the development of Las Olas Marina communicate directly with City Marine Staff, 
specifically with regard to seagrass mitigation. 
 
In a voice vote, the motion passed unanimously.  
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V. Permit Application – Private Usage of Public Property – Sec. 8-144 – 715 Cordova Road/William 
Jubb Corbet Jr. and Joan K. Corbet: 
 
Motion made by Mr. Ross, seconded by Mr. Ressing, to approve as stated. 
 
In a voice vote, the motion passed unanimously.  
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 ____________________________________ 
Andrew Cuba, Manager of Marine Facilities 
 
AC 
Attachment 


